
Dear Students and families,

Welcome to fourth grade! I am so excited to be your teacher and I know we are
going to have the best year learning together! I can’t wait to meet you and tell you
all about 4th grade!

Here are some suggestions for the first day of school,

● Please bring a snack with you each day.
● Supplies- For the first day of school, or supply drop off, bring your supplies to

school if you can. Please make sure all supplies are labeled with your name.

In addition to the supplies on the fourth grade list please bring:

● Plug in earbuds to use with your school Chromebook
● A sweatshirt to leave in your backpack

I am so excited to meet you!

Warm wishes from your new teacher,

Ms. Ianazzi

Please follow our Class Twitter Account @MsIanazzi to see some of the fun learning
activities we do throughout the year!


